
May 26,  2023

Important Dates
May 29th-

NO SCHOOL- Memorial Day
May 30th-

Great East Music Festival 2:15pm
May 31st- 

State Track meet @ Bow
June 1st-

Spring Concert @CHS 6:30pm
June 2nd-

Grade 8 "Grad Dance"
June 7th-

Meet of Champions- Track and Field
@Manchester

June 8th-
Terry Fox Walk/Fundraiser

June 12th-
Grades 5, 6, 7- Honors Ceremony

June 14th-
Grade 8 Promotion Ceremony

June 15th-
Last day of School 1/2 Day Dismissal at 11:15
am.

 

Lynx in the Loop

    Today we ended our day with a beautiful assembly
put on by our Band and Chorus students with guest
speakers from our faculty and staff.  Students were
reminded of the purpose of the day off on Monday to
honor those fallen heroes who fought and died for our
country.  The chorus sang "In Flanders Fields," and Mrs.
Dionne and her Art students created the field of
poppies you see pictured above.
    Our sports teams are finishing up the season strong
we are proud of the way our Boys' and Girls' Lacrosse
Teams represented teamwork and sportsmanship as
they completed their first partial season this year, we
can't wait to see how they do next year!  The Boys'
Baseball team  and Girls' Softball teams are both
racking up the wins for LMS as well, we look forward to
watching them in the playoffs!  They both will have
games coming soon since the girls finished in 1st place
and the boys in 2nd! Keep your eye on the calendar for
how you can cheer them on in the coming weeks.
    We are looking forward to our "modified" Terry Fox
Day here at LMS on June 8th.  Students will be walking
to raise money for the Norris Cotton Cancer Research
Center.  Prizes will be awarded to the BEST with the
most participation and greatest amount raised towards
this worthy cause.  Also for a little bit of an EXTRA
motivator... the BEST with the most raised will get to
SLIME the principal on Terry Fox Day!  It is worth the
slime if it raises money for Cancer Research and gets
our students involved in this worthy cause!
                                       All the BEST, 
                                      Jen Grantham and Martha Thayer



     An email went home earlier this week
which shared this flier for the 8th Grade
Benefit Raffle.  Students may purchase
tickets at lunch on Tuesday and Wednesday
next week.  An EXTRA Bonus for anyone who
purchases a ticket they will be entered to
win a $200 Gift Card from Grand Rental. 
 That means your tickets have twice the
chance to win!  Thanks to all our
contributors for their generous donations. 
 All remaining funds after end of the year
activities will be sent to CHS with the Class
of 2027!
    Be sure to let the students know if you
want to win the Food or the FUN!  All tickets
will be eligible for the third drawing for the
Grand Rental prize.




TERRY FOX WALK/FUNDRAISER for Cancer
Research: We need your help at this year's
Terry Fox events on Thursday, June 8th,
2023 from 7:15am-2pm. To help on this day
please sign up here:
https://tinyurl.com/5ysdawjn If you have any
questions please email Mr. Dufourney at
ddufourny@litchfieldsd.org.

Silver Knights Day for LMS-  Are you ready
for some baseball?? The LMS PTO is selling
tickets for the game on June 15th,  come
with your family and enjoy America's favorite
pastime!  

Mrs. Chambers would like to remind everyone to wash their hands,
drink plenty of water and do your BEST to stay healthy this spring.  

https://tinyurl.com/5ysdawjn
mailto:ddufourny@litchfieldsd.org
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In order to be able to better track our
student Chromebooks, and to have an

opportunity for IT to take a look at them this
summer, we will be collecting ALL student
Chromebooks on 6/9/23.  Students will be

checking them in with their HOME BEST
teacher on Friday, 6/9/23, where the current

condition of their Chromebook will be
tracked and indicated.  In the Fall, students
will be signing and understanding the care
and acceptable use policy to be re-issued

their Chromebook.  This had been signed by
parents in the past as part of the

PowerSchool information updates.

If any Baseball, Softball, Track or Lacrosse families have pictures
they are willing to share, we would love them!


